
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League Minutes November 2020 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Lacquement, Augustyn, 
Jessen, Tritt, Honeycutt, Rainey, Gerhart, Gabel 

Members Absent:  Hedges, McMichael, Toomey, Vogt 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, Nov 12, 2020 in the 
Holmes golf meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

President Allen reported that the 2021 season will begin on May 5, and end on 
Aug 5 with our annual luncheon on August 18.  All golfers are reminded that 
divisions 1 thru 12 will play on Wednesdays and divisions 13 and above, as well as 
9 hole players will compete on Thursdays. 

The 2021 Fun Day schedule is being finalized.  We will lose Yankee Hill and 
possibly Wilderness Ridge for the coming years.  Possible replacements are being 
considered and contacted.  As of now, the set up of mixers and u-picks will be the 
same as scheduled in 2020.  We are examining the possibility of using 2 man 
teams in mixers for those who are uncomfortable riding with someone other than 
their partner during the pandemic. 

Registration for the 2021 season will begin on March 1st and end on April 15th. 

The annual organizational meeting is scheduled and the 2021 officer slate will be 
presented. 

Augustyn is going to write an informative letter that will be sent to all new 
members outlining various aspects of our league. 

There have been no volunteers to replace Honeycutt as Fun Day manager. 

Many other items were discussed but none of which required board action. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 


